16 October Rugby Festival

Dear Parents

Firstly, apologies for the late notice, we didn't receive the details until Friday and Harvest took priority!

We have been invited to a Rugby Festival to be held at Camelford Primary School on Wednesday afternoon (16th October). The invite is for 8 Year 3 / Year 4 children and 8 Year 5 / Year 6 children (or as many as we can muster).

If your child would like to attend and you are able to arrange transport to and from Camelford Primary School (1.00 pm start, 2.40 pm finish), please tick the box below by 9.00 am, Wednesday 16th October.

Children will need their PE Kit (can be worn from school) and plenty to drink. Miss Parker will be at Camelford Primary School to greet and supervise the children.

Kind regards

Helen Ward

I would like my child to attend the Rugby Festival and am able	to arrange
transportation	

* plea	ase select -			
☐ Yes	□ No	,		ø.